
 

 

23rd March 2021 

Dear Families,  

 
Consultation of Relationships and Health Education Curriculum Policy and Resources 

 
Schools are expected to deliver the new statutory content for Relationships and Health Education (RHE) 

during the summer term. An important part of the process is to provide an opportunity for parents to 

comment upon our curriculum and resources. At William Austin Junior School we only teach what is 

statutory - Relationships and Health Education. We do not teach Sex Education. 

We have now completed the scheme of work and compiled the resources. To give parents a chance to 

understand the content and to see the materials before they are used, we will begin a consultation period. 

The parents’ consultation period will take place over the next three weeks. The policy and the materials will 
be available on our school website (link below) from Wednesday 24th March.  

Parents/Carers will have until Wednesday 14th April to view and comment upon these resources.  

www.william-austin.com Click onto the ‘Parents’ tab then into the RHE page. 

Current social distancing measures and restrictions on public gatherings, mean that we cannot hold parent 

meetings until further notice. Therefore, we have created a video presentation to support the consultation 

process. The presentation will be on the website along with the resources and policy for you to view at your 

convenience. The video is also translated into Urdu and Bengali.  

To feedback and comment on the resources, we invite you to fill out an electronic questionnaire also 

available to you on the school website.  

We value your thoughts and we look forward to hearing your views and opinions.  

 
Thank you for your continued support. 

 
Your Sincerely, 

 

 

 
Mrs Adams 

http://www.william-austin.com/

